
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 26th February 2024 
 

Y3/4 Easter Church Visit 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of our RE curriculum and to provide our children with the experience of 
visiting a religious place of worship, Y3/4 will be visiting St Mary's church on Tuesday 
12th March in the afternoon.  We will be travelling by mini bus to the church and 
arriving back on the mini bus in time for home time. 
 
We will be taking part in an Easter service and learning about how a Christian 
celebrates this time in their celebrations calendar. 
 
The cost of this trip has been subsidised by school and is free of charge.  If you are 
happy for your son/daughter to go on this visit, please give your permission via the 
google form in the email with this letter.  Without your permission, your son/daughter 
will be unable to attend this visit. 
 
Children will need a packed lunch including a drink (no glass bottles, fizzy pop or 
chocolate please) as we will be having an early lunch.   If your child would like to 
order a school sandwich, please reply to the email with this letter with their sandwich 
order. 
  
Uniform should be worn along with suitable clothing for the weather including 
sensible footwear.   
 
School expects children to behave in an appropriate, sensible manner and to follow 
the school code of conduct at all times.  We reserve the right to refuse access to the 
visit for children who do not meet the acceptable criteria. 
 
If there is an emergency and it is important for you to contact your child during the 
visit, the telephone number is 01709 828242, the trip leader will then be contacted 
and your child informed.  If you have any further queries, please contact the class 
teacher via class dojo. 
 
Kind regards, 
The Y3/4 team 


